
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 11:51 AM 
To: Mary Thomas  
Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002 
 
Sister Mary Thomas, 
 
Thank you for writing to acknowledge the commissioners’ recent decisions regarding the 
SCS Carbon Transport LLC and Navigator Heartland Greenway, LLC pipeline dockets. 
Your thoughtfulness is appreciated. The final orders posted in each online docket explain 
the commissioners’ reasoning for the decisions made on each docket. 
 
Your message, letter and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in 
the HP22-001 and HP22-002 dockets. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov  
 




